

NAME:

DATE:



INSTITUTO JUAN PABLO II

TP REPASO 37

Materia: Inglés
Profesor: Fernández, Samuel
Curso: 4 Año B
Ciclo lectivo: 2026

VOCABULARY SECTION

1 Read the descriptions and complete the jobs.

- 1 works with the law
l. lawyer
- 2 works in a hospital
n. _____
- 3 does experiments
s. _____
- 4 designs computer software
s. _____ d. _____
- 5 designs clothes
f. _____ d. _____
- 6 works in a hospital
d. _____
- 7 writes newspaper articles
j. _____
- 8 cooks in a restaurant
c. _____



2 Match the descriptions 1–4 with the jobs a–d.

- | | |
|---------------------------------|----------|
| 1 I sell clothes | <u>c</u> |
| 2 I look after your teeth | _____ |
| 3 I help when bad things happen | _____ |
| 4 I design apartments | _____ |
- a police officer
b architect
~~c salesperson~~
d dentist

2 Write the verb for each sport.

- | | |
|--------------|-------------|
| 1 basketball | <u>play</u> |
| 2 sailing | _____ |
| 3 volleyball | _____ |
| 4 karate | _____ |

3 Choose the correct words.

- 1 Our team needs to **win** / catch this game.
- 2 Jamie **hit** / scored two goals in yesterday's game.
- 3 You can't **kick** / throw the ball in handball. It isn't allowed.
- 4 Emma loves tennis. She can **shoot** / hit the ball really hard.
- 5 Quick, Luke! **Throw** / Score the ball to Fabio and he'll catch it.
- 6 We're going to **win** / lose this game because we can't score any points.
- 7 Mark loves basketball because he's good at **catching** / kicking the ball.

4 Complete the sentences with personality adjectives.

- 1 Nathan is helpful. He carries my bags for me.
- 2 Amanda is m_____. She never laughs and she's always negative.
- 3 Luke is often a_____. He worries too much.
- 4 My brother is very h_____. He studies all the time!
- 5 Janie is c_____. She enjoys speaking in public.
- 6 Ross never says "Hi." He's pretty r_____.



GRAMMAR SECTION

5 Complete the sentences with the correct affirmative or negative form of *have to*.

- 1 Gabriel has to study to pass his exams.
- 2 Dentists _____ be good at cooking.
- 3 Amanda _____ wear a school uniform. She can choose her own clothes.
- 4 Oliver _____ clean his room or his mom will be unhappy.
- 5 A salesperson _____ study at college.
- 6 A police officer usually _____ wear a uniform.
- 7 Referees _____ be fit and healthy.
- 8 Architects _____ speak a second language.

7 Correct the bold words.

- 1 I'm as old **than** you. We're both 14.
as
- 2 This desk is as **wider** as that one. They're 1 m wide.

- 3 Paul **is** as hard-working as John. He's lazier than John.

- 4 You're as **heavier** as me. We're both 51 kilos.

- 5 Katy **is** as tall as Anna. Anna is taller.

- 6 Chairs are not as comfortable **that** sofas. Sofas are softer.

- 7 I'm good at sports, but **I not** as good as Ryan. He's amazing.

- 8 Mangoes **aren't** as delicious as bananas. I love them both.

5 Complete the sentences with the superlative form of the adjectives.

bad exciting fast hot interesting
old ~~safe~~

- 1 Surfing isn't the safest water sport.
- 2 Usain Bolt is _____ short-distance runner.
- 3 August in Miami was _____ month.
- 4 I like math, but I think science is _____ subject to study.
- 5 Sailing is fantastic. It's _____ sport.
- 6 Felipe can't hit the ball. He's _____ volleyball player.
- 7 Grandpa is 83. He's _____ person in my family.

8 Complete the sentences. Use the correct form of *be*, *too* or *not enough*, and the adjectives. Then rewrite the sentences with the opposite adjectives.

- 1 I can't watch this video.
My phone is too slow. (slow)
It isn't fast enough
- 2 These boots hurt my feet.
They are (big)
- 3 I don't like this movie.
It is (boring)
- 4 You're only 12. You can't see this movie.
You are (old)
- 5 Don't buy that cell phone. It costs \$950!
It is (expensive)
- 6 I don't want to eat this food.
It is (unhealthy)

READING SECTION

SPORTS PHOTOGRAPHY – a dream job?

A lot of teenagers want to become professional athletes, but only a few reach the top. Luckily, there's another way to work in sports and get close to the action, even if you aren't a great athlete: you can become a sports photographer.

The photographer is an essential part of the sports media. They are responsible for capturing high-speed action, emotion, and key moments during a game. A photographer also has to select and edit the best images quickly so newspapers and websites can publish them immediately.

To become a sports photographer, you don't just need a passion for sports; you have to invest in good cameras and learn professional techniques. Most photographers begin by working at local school games or small community events to build a portfolio. As you gain experience, you can start taking photos for national newspapers or major sports magazines.

Top sports photographers can earn a good income, but the job comes with a lot of physical challenge. You often have to stand for hours in bad weather carrying heavy equipment. A good photographer needs sharp focus, patience, and the ability to anticipate fast movements under stress.

For anyone who loves sports and art, photography is a fantastic career path. It allows you to freeze unforgettable moments in history, travel to big tournaments, and remain a key part of the sports world.

9) Read the article again. Choose T (True) or F (False). Correct the false sentences.

- a. You must be a great athlete to become a sports photographer.
- b. Photographers need to edit their photos quickly for websites and newspapers.
- c. You do not need professional equipment or techniques for this job.
- d. Most photographers start their career at local or school events.
- e. Sports photographers always work inside comfortable studios.
- f. Photographers have to carry heavy equipment for long periods.
- g. Photography allows you to travel and be part of the sports world.
- h. It is an easy job with no physical stress.

10) Choose a sports job and answer the questions. Then write a paragraph.

- What does a sports journalist / referee / fitness coach do?
- Why is it an interesting job?
- What qualities does the person need?
- Where do people start this career?
- How can someone become successful in this job?



LISTENING SECTION

11) Listen to Adrienne, Mark, and Lisa talking about their favorite sports and answer the questions.

Person	Country	Favorite Sport to Watch
1. Adrienne	A. England	X. Ice-hockey
2. Mark	B. Canada	Y. Soccer / Football
3. Lisa	C. The United States	Z. Football / Soccer



Adrienne: Country ____ - Sport to Watch ____

Mark: Country ____ - Sport to Watch ____

Lisa: Country ____ - Sport to Watch ____

12) Read the sentences. Listen and write T for True or F for False. Correct the false ones.

- a. Adrienne used to compete in swimming when she was younger.
- b. Mark hates most other sports besides football.
- c. Mark likes football because it is a very fast game.
- d. Lisa's favorite sport to participate in is ice-hockey.
- f. Lisa thinks ice-hockey is exciting to watch on television.

13) Listen and write ONE word from the recording in each blank.

- a. Adrienne really enjoyed watching the World _____ this year.
- b. Mark says he loves the _____ of football.
- c. Besides football, Mark also enjoys watching sports like rugby and _____.
- d. Lisa's favorite sport to do herself is _____.
- e. Lisa describes ice-hockey as the _____ sport on television today.



Self-Assessment Scale

1	2	3	4
Even with help I don't get it.	Help me a little, and I got it.	I need some more practice.	I need a challenge or can help someone else.